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Pastoral Team:
Very Rev. Janko Kolosnjaji
Residence tel:
306-244-2604
Office tel:
306-664-2301
chan.skeparchy@sasktel.net

Deacon Myron Yamniuk

JESUS CHRIST

Jymmacrupi:

0. Iuko Konomrnsi
Pesunenuis ten:
306-244-2604
Kanmnemnspia:
306-664-2301
chan.skeparchy@sasktel.net
JUsiKOH MupoH SIMHIOK

r:\_ CATHEDRAL IS WHEELCHAIR
& ACCESSIBLE

CATECHETICAL PROGRAMS:
See inside for specifics

BAPTISM: By appointment
(Pre-Baptismal preparation)
CONFESSIONS - CIIOBI/b:
30 minutes before Liturgy

MATRIMONY: By appointment
(one year in advance)
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DIVINE LITURGY

Sunday: 10:00 a.m.
Feastday: 10:00 a.m.
Daily: 8:00 a.m.

BOXECTBEHHA
FUNERALS: By arrangement JITYPIIA
VISITATION OF THE SICK: B nenimo: 10:00 pano

Ceara:  10:00 pano

Call any time Mloaus:  8:00 pano

HOLY COMMUNION AT HOMES:
First Friday of the month Office Hours: Wednesday 9am-1:30pm
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Bimaemo ecix zocmeil, npusamerie ma pioHux, AKi 3€0HANUCA CbO200HI pa3om dpamu

yuacmo 6 yiit Cnyincoi boycii. Hexait naw I'ocnoows onazocnoeums Bac i Bawy poouny!

We extend our welcome to all guests, friends, visiting relatives and parishioners in cele- |fgs

brating this Divine Liturgy together. May our Lord bless you and your family!
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. IIbOI'O TU?2KHA B KATE[[PAJIbHII?'I IHEPKBI
November 22nd - November 29th
THIS WEEKIN THE CATHEDRAL PARISH

: 10:00 a.m. Divine Liturgy for all Parishioners (Bilingual)- Cesira Jlityprisi 3a napadisin Livestream
Ushers: Ken Fay, Ed Rogalski & Bernie Bodnar
¢ IOHEAIJIOK - MONDAY, November 23rd

: HE/JL/IA / SUNDAY, November 29t : 26" :Sunday After Pentecost; 26ma Hedins no 3ic. €. Jlyxa (Luke12:16-21)
%> 10:00 a.m. Divine Liturgy for all Parishioners (Bilingual)- Cesita Jlityprisiza napadisn Livestream
Ushers: Jesse Church & Bernie Bodnar
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\ 8:00 a.m. No Divine Liturgy y
¢ BIBTOPOK - TUESDAY, November 24th  Livestream :
( 8:00 a.m. + Marybelle PShebylo......cccccvviviininiiii s Bodnar Family )
¥ CEPEJIA - WEDNESDAY, November 25th  Livestream ’
8:00 a.m. For the Intentions of Lopinski Family ........ccccccooviiiiinin e Jane :

: YETBEP - THURSDAY, November 26th Livestream y
8:00 a.m. + 5TeVE DUCH..c.ccei e e e e e Parish Council

¢ ITATHALA / FRIDAY, November 27th Livestream :
( 8:00 am. + Stan NOWaAKOWSKY ..coovuiriiiiiie et e s e UCBC ’
¢ CYBOTA / SATURDAY, November 28th  Livestream :
8:00 a.m. No Divine Liturgy y

)

)

)

« Registration for each Sunday Divine Liturgy is a MUST due to Cathedral
limit/Social distancing. Contact number required.

« Prior to attending Divine Liturgy, all participants will have to complete
COVID-19 Screening.

« Asof November 6" 2020 MASKS ARE MANDATORY




CHILDREN’S ACTIVITIES AT ST.GEORGE

Children 4-12 years of age are invited to explore our faith, to build a children’s
community, to make friends and to have fun. The classes are held on Sundays
from 3.00-4.30 pm. The children are offered crafts, games and other
wonderful activities.

The schedule for November-December 2020

CHILDREN 4-6 YEARS CHILDREN 8-12 YEARS
November 15, 29 November 15, 22
December 13 December 6, 20

Children 7 years of age attend classes for the preparation to the first Confession and Solemn Holy Com-
munion on Saturdays at 11.00 am.

If you have not registered your child yet, you can still do this at 306-914-0355 (Viktoriia Marko),
st.g.childrenprogram@gmail.com

CHRISTMAS GIVING TO GUADALUPE CHILDREN

You, the generous parishioners of St. George Ukrainian Cathedral, have in past Christmases provided
gifts to dozens and dozens of the children at Our Lady of Guadalupe Parish. These are our First Nations
and Metis neighbours that we have reached out to in friendship. Every year they thank us for our
Christmas help and describe the joyous looks on the children when they received your gifts at the Chil-
dren’s Christmas Mass.

This pandemic year we cannot follow the same practice of bringing wrapped gifts to church.

This year we are asking you for your generous cash donation that would represent the gifts you provided
in other years. This cash will be delivered to Guadalupe Parish on December 14. They will distribute it
to their children and families in need.

Please be as generous with your cash donations this year as you have been with your gifts in previous
years.

Please make your donations either in the Sunday collection plate or to Emma at the Parish office just as
you make your other donations now. Please mark it clearly for Guadalupe Children. Your donations
will be included in your taxable receipt at the end of the year.

God Bless you for this Christmas kindness and for your loving outreach to our Indigenous neighbours
and friends. Gerald Seniuk, Social Justice Committee




Your Return Gift to God :

Sunday & Feast Day Collection $  605.00
OPEN COLCCHION «....ouenenenaininininiiiiinnrninsniiiessssnmmnnsssesesmmmsmssossossesssasssss 3 5.00
AUIOMALIC DEDILS «.o.uuuenininenieneieinininiiiiiiiiiiiiiieieiuiiiiriitinesesesecacasasacans S  245.00
VEGIL LIGRLS «.ueuvuvnineneieneinrnenieinieseeeesesummeonsesnsasnsasesssnns $ 0.00

May the gifts of time, talents and treasure you offer to God be multiplied through the world.
May Our Lord bless you graciously.

National Holodomor Awareness Week — November 23-29, 2020

This year, National Holodomor Awareness Week, commemorating the 87th anniversary of the Holodomor, the Soviet
Communist regime's genocide against the Ukrainian people, will be launched from November 23-29, 2020.

As we gather across Canada in remembrance, we pray for the souls of the victims of the Holodomor. We pray for the
good health of the survivors among us and their families who, by sharing their stories, continue to educate and unite
us in our mission to raise awareness of the Holodomor.

We pray for the Ukrainian people who continue to defend the territory of Ukraine from the aggression of the Russian
Federation and protect the right of every Ukrainian to live with dignity on Ukrainian soil where fundamental human
rights and freedoms are respected.

We invite all Canadians to join the Ukrainian community in sharing the story of the Holodomor. To see the list of
events taking place this year, please go to: https://www.ucc.ca/2020/11/10/2020-holodomor-commemorations/

Did you know that the word ‘Holodomor’ does not appear in the dictionary? Please help us to change this
omission!

The Ukrainian Canadian Congress (UCC) calls on all Canadians to sign the petition to get the word ‘Holodomor’ into
all language dictionaries. The deadline to sign the petition is December 1%. We need your help!! Please sign the peti-
tion here: https://www.change.org/p/merriam-webster-dictionary-help-us-get-the-word-holodomor-included-in-all-major-
english-dictionaries

St. George’s Cathedral will commemorate the Holodomor with a Panakhyda following the Divine Liturgy on
November 29, 2020.

2020 Bishop Roborecki Branch UCBC/William & Elsie Hnatiuk Scholarship

Three $100.00 Scholarships are available to youth ages 8-18 (ages as of December 31, 2019) to en-
courage them to continue participating in Ukrainian Language, Liturgical Activities, Traditions, and Culture.
The youth must be a member of one of the three Ukrainian Catholic parishes in Saskatoon and show con-
sistency in leadership qualities. The youth may be nominated, in written form, by any parishioner of the
three Ukrainian Catholic parishes, clergy, sisters, UCBC members, staff members of Bishop Filevich Ukrain-
ian Bilingual School or the Ukrainian Program at Bethlehem High School, members of parish organizations,
Ukrainian arts groups, and St. Volodymyr Camp Board. Candidates may not be nominated by members of
their immediate families. Nomination information is to include nominee’s school, grade, parish affiliation,
and relevant family information.

Deadline for nominations is Monday, November 23, 2020. To submit nominations or for further
information, contact Bro. Bernard Bodnar (306-382-1647), Bro. William Hnatiuk (306-382-3764), or Bro.
Bill Gulka (306-249-0243). Nominations may be mailed or submitted to “2020 Scholarship”, St. George Ca-
thedral Parish, 210 Avenue M South, Saskatoon, SK S7M 2K4, or to w.gulka@sasktel.net or
saintgeorge(@shaw.ca. The scholarship recipients will be announced following the 10:00 a.m. Divine Liturgy
on Sunday, December 13, 2020.

MUSEE UKRAINA MUSEUM 2021 LOTTERY CALENDARS AREA NOW AVAILABLE.
This year we feature beautiful photographs from the League of Greek Catholic Women of Ukraine from the city of
Fastiv, Ukraine. Calendars are $20 each. Lottery License #RR20-0127. For full lottery rules of play see
www.mumsaskatoon.com . To purchase a calendar, please call or text Marlene at 306-262-1647
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Reminder: Deadline for Submissions to “Memories of Father
Volodymyr Iwaszko” is Tuesday, December 1, 2020!

Join us in this monumental project of recognition and inspiration to
capture the spirit of Father Volodymyr Iwaszko for future
generations. Many of us have joyful memories of our interaction
with Father Iwaszko as he was a champion for building a strong
rooted community and nurturing a meaningful relationship with the
youth. As time goes by and memories fade, we pause to think of how
we can honour his memory and continue to be inspired by his
contributions.

Ukrainian Catholic Youth from
Saskatoon and Sambir (Ukraine)
have been working on two &
incredible projects: translation and &
publication of a book by Father

T Volodymyr Iwaszko."Memories of
My Llfe" and a video about Father Iwaszko’s life in Canada. and
his life  before his immigration  to Canada.

If you knew Father Volodymyr Iwaszko. we are asking you to
share your memories, along with any photos, with us, so that we
could include them in this book. or if you would be willing to be
interviewed for the video. Please contact Viktoriia Marko at 306-
914-0355 or by email uwitness2vouth@gmail.com. Deadline for submitting your memories is
Tuesday, December 1°'.

Donations Towards Project “Memories of Father Volodymyr Iwaszko"

) Join us in this monumental project of recognition and inspiration! your donation will
- assist us to capture the spirit of Father Volodymyr Iwaszko for future generations.
| Many of us have joyful memories of our interaction with Father Iwaszko as he was a
| champion for building a strong rooted community and nurturing a meaningful rela-
tionship with the youth. As time goes by and memories fade, we pause to think of
| how we can honour his memory and continue to be inspired by his contributions.
N Ukrainian Catholic Youth from Saskatoon and Sambir (Ukraine) have been working

4 on two incredible projects. A publication and translation of his book "Memories of

My Llfe" and a memorial plaque to be erected at the St. Volodymyr Ukrainian Catholic Eparchial Park
near Saskatoon.
Be a part of this project with your generous donations. Please make your cheque payable to “Ukrainian
Catholic Eparchy of Saskatoon” and indicate that your donation is towards the “Memories of Fr. Iwasz-
ko Project” (also indicate “book” or “plaque”), and mail to: Chancery Office — 214 Avenue M South,
Saskatoon, SK S7M 2K4.
If you have any questions or require more information regarding this project, please contact
Viktoriia Marko at 306-914-0355 or email uwitness2youth@gmail.com
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a s “Christ is among us!”

~ Online Christmas Gathering =
for ESL Youth Mmnistry Instructors (Ukraine) + »
and Youth of the Ukrainian Catholic Eparchy of

With Most Reverend Bryan J. BAYDA, CSsR
Eparch of Saskatoon

The Eparchial Youth and Young Adult Ministry Office invite
young people (15-24 years of age) to join our online
Christmas celebration with Bishop Bryan Bayda, CSsR,
together with Youth Ministry Instructors from all over
Ukraine conducted in English.
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This will be a wonderful joint Christmas project for our
young people that will take place Saturday, December 12
@ 2 at 9.00 am. Deadline for registration is December 1°.
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I{YIE—MSTR Z Please register by contacting Viktoriia Marko at
331 uwitness2youth@gmail.com

Due to COVID-19, the St. Nicholas Day Program

has been cancelled. However, our Youth Group offered to
prepare and deliver St. Nicholas Treat Bags to the children
of our parish. The Youth will dress up as St. Nicholas and
angels and drop off the treat bags at the children's homes. Any
donation of candy, chocolates and chips would be appreciated
in order to fill these treat bags. If you are able to donate any
of these items, or would like to give a cash donation towards
this, please contact Viktoriia @ 306-914-0355 or
Marlene 306-262-1647.
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“SHARE THE SPIRIT” 50/50 LOTTERY DRAW (iottery License - #.820-0030)

THANK YOU very much to all who have already purchased tickets in the “Share the Spirit” 50/50
Lottery Draw. The response to date has been great and at the time of this posting, the 50/50
WINNER’S SHARE was already at $15,030.00 and growing daily. The winner of the 2019
“Share the Spirit” Lottery Draw received $29,220.00 (2018 - $29,440.00).

There is only A FEW DAYS LEFT before the close of “Share the Spirit” 50/50 Lottery Draw. Do
not hesitate, get your tickets now to ensure that you are included in the draw on December 4,
2020. You still have a great opportunity on a chance to win some extra cash for Christmas — AND,
also financially help your Parish/Mission or designated Eparchial Organization.

THE DEADLINE DATE FOR RETURNING YOUR TICKETS IS NOVEMBER 25, 2020

It is important to remember that under the Lottery License rules ALL tickets, SOLD OR UNSOLD,
must be returned to the UCFSASK Office in the self-addressed envelope provided in your package
and post-marked by NOVEMBER 25, 2020 or earlier. You can also return your tickets to your Parish
Office or place them in the Sunday Collection Basket.

“Share the Spirit” 50/50 Lottery Draw Information

Draw date: Friday, December 4, 2020, 2:00pm at 214 Avenue M South, Saskatoon SK.
Ticket Price: $20.00 per ticket

Total number of tickets available for sale: 15,000

Total maximum prize value: $150,000

For more detailed information on the “Share the Spirit” 50/50 Lottery, please visit the UCFSASK Website at
www.ucfsask@org, call the UCFSASK Office at 306-653-0138, ext 223.
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GRANT FUND PROGRAM

The Ukramman Catholic Foundation of Saskatchewan (UCFSask) i1s now considering
applications for grants from the Grant Fund Program. The Foundation is looking for
applications  from Parishes/Missions and approved Eparchial Organizations for
projects/initiatives that align with the Foundation’s mission and purpose. In addition, grant
allocations will also be guided by the recommendations for action from the Eparchial 2014
SOBOR Document — The Vibrant Parish.

To receive this grant money, Parishes/Missions or Eparchial Organizations will be required

to complete a grant application form. The application form 1s available under the “Grant”

tab on the Foundation’s website at www.ucfsask.org. More detailed information concerning
the grant fund, and the criteria under which grants will be considered is also available under
the “Grants” tab on the website.

Parishes/Missions or Eparchial Organizations wishing to apply for a grant should complete

and submut their “grant application form”, to the Foundation Office by 5:00pm November
30, 2020.

It more information or clarification is required, please contact the Foundation office at: (306)

653-0138, ext 223 or email at admin(@ucfsask.org. or go to our website at www.ucfsask.org

where the criteria for grant funding and the grant application form is located under the
“GRANTS” caption.

Monthly Intentions of the Holy Father Micsraumii namip Cestimoro Orus Hamnu
for November PuMmcbKoro Ha gucronaj

We pray that the progress of robotics and artificial || PYAeMO MOJITHCA, o6 nporpec podOTOTeXHiKK
intelligence may always serve humankind. Ta MITy4YHOTO IHTCIICKTY 3aBIKIN 32/ TNIIABCS Ha
Ci1yk01 JTIFOICBKOMY 1CHYBaHHIO.




